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Dear Parents,

As mentioned at the recent meeting regarding the Y6 Oaklands trip next year, I am writing to you with some further details.

Dates
Mr Nayland’s class (6B from September) – 31st October – 2nd November 2016

Mr Carney’s class (6F from September) – 2nd November- 4th November 2016

Payment
The total cost of the trip is £160.

We would appreciate it if a deposit of £30 could be paid before the end of the Summer term, and forms returned. 

We also ask that the remaining balance be paid by 20th October.
Payment can be made in full at any time during the period or you can pay in instalments. Please give payments to Angie on the front desk and she will keep records of balances. 

If you wish to propose or discuss alternative payment options due to financial difficulty, please speak to me and I will do my best to try and help. 
We will send you out further information regarding required equipment, clothing, what not to pack etc nearer the time. 

If you have any further questions about the trip, please do speak to Mrs Ward, Mr Nayland, Mrs Bertram, Mrs Finlay, Office staff or myself. 

I hope your child is looking forward to their big adventure away! 

Kind regards

Mr Turner

(Acting Headteacher)
E-mail: schooloffice@stjosephs-birkenhead.wirral.sch.uk
Website:  www.stjosephscatholicprimarybirkenhead.co.uk
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